Virginia Freedom of Information Act (VFOIA)

In accordance with the Virginia Privacy Protection Act of 1976,
the requested information will be used to coordinate activities of
this agency. I understand some of the information contained 1n
this form may be released to persons who request such information
in accordance with the requirements of the Virginia Freedom of
Information Act (VFOIA), VA. Code §22-3705. By requesting emails
from Fairfax County, please know that your contact information
may be subject to the Virginia Freedom of Information Act (VFOIA).

If you do not want Fairfax County to release your address, email
address and telephone number(s) to a FOIA request, please check
the box “No, do not share my address, email address, and telephone
number.” Doing so will authorize Fairfax County to protect this
information. Other information you provide will be subject to VFOIA.
Please know that Fairfax County does not routinely release or distribute
citizen contact information, but will do so only i1f required by VFOIA.

.




